
RSO/23/18 Statement of Reasons

The City of Edinburgh Council is carrying out environmental improvements to 

Northfield Drive and Grove, the redevelopment of existing public realm spaces 

to maximise amenity spaces for residents at Northfield Drive and Grove. 

Existing car parking is being rationalised and raingardens introduce to 

address surface water runoff. Communal garden spaces are being 

redeveloped to encourage a great use of these spaces. Play provision for the 

area is being extended across the whole of Northfield Grove to both improve 

the general offering of play but also to include provision virtually on resident's 

doorstep. At proposed redevelopment of public realm spaces Northfield Grove 

Edinburgh. Reference should be made to planning application/permission 

reference 22/00521/FUL for full details of the permission granted and its 

conditions.  


